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February 11, 2025 
 
 
Mr. Ed Kolacki 
Senior Project Manager  
3210 E. Avenue H Building A 
Temple, Texas 76501 
 
Re:  City of Temple, Texas 

24th Street Overpass and Pedestrian Improvements – Change Order #3 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kolacki: 
 
I am writing to formally submit Change Order #3 for the 24th Street Overpass and Pedestrian Improvements 
Project, which involves utilizing the existing outside concrete rails for the BNSF required fencing over the 
BNSF right-of-way and painting the rails with anti-graffiti paint. 
 
The BNSF construction service team required any demolition of the existing concrete barrier rail to incorporate 
steel plates on the rail infrastructure below.  With the area in the right-of-way being the BNSF fueling yard, this 
would not be a practice construction method to complete the project.   Due to these requirements the project will 
utilize the existing concrete barrier and attach the required fencing to the existing concrete rail.  Anti-graffiti 
paint will be applied to all rails on the project with the City of Temple picking the color of the paint.   The unit 
prices for this change order are consistent with typical costs for this type of work.  
 
We are in agreement with the proposal to utilize the existing concrete barrier rail for fencing over the BNSF 
right-of-way..  The effect on the project is a deduct in the amount of $96,205.00. 
 
We have reviewed Change Order #3 and recommend it be processed and executed with respect to the Patin 
Construction, LLC’s contract for the above referenced project. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
R. David Patrick, P.E., CFM 
President & CEO 
dpatrick@kpaengineers.com 




